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Recall 14V-543 Date: November 18, 2014

Cynthia Glass (0
General Engineer{\RMD

Memo to File

On November 18, 2014, Steve (Hyukjoo) Oh, Managing Director of Asia Automotive America,
Inc. verified that the IP harnesses involved in the above-referenced recall campaign were
designed and designated for only General Motors LLC. These IP harnesses were not sold to

any other vehicle manufacturers.

Accordingly, all product affected by the defect has been recalled and an Equipment Query
investigation is not needed.

People Saving People

http://www.nhtsa.dot.gov



Glass, anthia (NHTSA)

From: steve_oh <steve_oh@asiago.co.kr>

Sent: Tuesday, November 18, 2014 9:09 AM
To: Glass, Cynthia (NHTSA)

Cc: Glaporte@lear.com

Subject: RE: Asia Company and GM Recall 14V-543

Good morning Cynthia,

The IP harnesses depicted in the report 14V-543 are designed and designated for only GM Chevy Sonic vehicle, so | can
confirm the following to the best my knowledge.

Asia Co. only sold these wiring harnesses to General Motors LLC; and,
Asia Co. did not sell these wiring harnesses to any other vehicle manufacturers.

Have a blessed day!

Best Regards,

Steve(Hyukjoo) Oh
Managing Director/ Asia Automotive America Inc.

3001 West Big Beaver Rd., Suite 410, Troy, MI, 48084
Tel) 248-822-4112 , Cell) 248-720-9366, Email) steve oh@asiago.co.kr

Confidentiality & Security Notice
This electronic transmission message is intended only for the use of the individual or entity to which it is addressed. The

information in this transmission may be proprietary, confidential, privileged and exempt from disclosure under applicable
law. If the reader of this Notice is not the intended recipient (or the employee or agent responsible for delivering the
message to the intended recipient), you are hereby notified that any use, dissemination, distribution or copying of this
communication is prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please immediately notify us by telephone

(at our expense) or by e-mail(steve_ch@asiago.co.kr Jand destroy the material transmitted to you in error. Thank you for

your cooperation.

From: Cynthia.Glass@dot.gov [mailto:Cynthia.Glass@dot.gov]
Sent: Monday, November 17, 2014 3:04 PM

To: steve oh@asiago.co.kr

Cc: GlLaporte@lear.com; Cynthia.Glass@dot.gov

Subject: RE: Asia Company and GM Recall 14V-543

Steve,
Attached is GM’s recall 14V-543,



